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Commonwealth Ediso.pany 
.J 400 Optis Place 

\~owners Grove, IL 60515-5701 

March 11, 1996 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
Attention: Document Control Desk 

Subject: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2 
Byron Station Units 1 and 2 
Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2 
Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2 
Zion Station Units 1 and 2 

ComEd 

Commonwealth Edison Company (ComEd) Supplemental 180 Day 
Response to NRC Generic Letter (GL), GL 95-07, "PRESSURE 
LOCKING AND THERMAL BINDING OF SAFETY-RELATED 
POWER-OPERATED GATE VALVES", date.cl August 17, 1995. 

Reference: (1) 

NRC Dockets 50-454 and 50-455 
NRC Dockets 50~456' and 50-457 
NRC Dockets 50-237 and 50-249 
NRC Dockets 50-373 and 50-374 
NRC Dockets 50-254 and 50-265 
NRC Dockets 50-295 and 50-304 

P, Piet letter to the U.S. NRC, dated February 13, 1995, regarding NRC 
Generic Letter 95-07. 

The purpose of this letter is to correct an error contained in the Reference (1) submittal regarding 
ComEd's 180 day response to the subject Generic Letter (GL). Reference (1) was incorrectly 
dated as February 13, 1995. The correct date for ComEd's 180 day response to the subject GL is 
February 13, 1996. ComEd apologizes for any inconvenience that this issue may have caused 
your Staff. \ 
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A Unicom Company 
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Please direct any questions concerning this response to this office. 

Sincerely, 

-£ uclear Licensing Administrator 

cc: H. Miller, Regional Administrator-Riii 
J. Jacobson, Region III 
R. Capra, Director of Directorate III-2, NRR 
G. Dick, Byron Project Manager, NRR 
R. Assa, Braidwood Project Manager, NRR 
J. Stang, Dresden Project Manager, NRR 
D. Skay, LaSalle Project Manager, NRR 
R. Pulsifer, Quad Cities Project Manager, NRR 
C. Shiraki, Zion Project Manager, NRR 
C. Phillips, Senior Resident Inspector (Braidwood) 
H. Peterson, Senior Resident Inspector (Byron) 
C. Vanderniet, Senior Resident Inspector (Dresden) 
P. Brochman, Senior Resident Inspector (LaSalle) 
C. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector (Quad Cities) 
R. Roton, Senior Resident Inspector (Zion) 
Office of Nuclear Safety - IDNS 
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